
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
EXTENSION OF PUBLIC NOTICE  

ADL 109154  
JUNEAU OFF-ROAD ASSOCIATION 

EASEMENT APPLICATION 
 

April 20th, 2021 
 
 
On March 22nd, 2021, the Department of Natural Resources (DNR), Division of Mining, Land and 
Water (DMLW), Southeast Regional Land Office (SERO), published a 30-day public notice soliciting 
comment on an easement application (ADL 109154) from the Juneau Off-Road Association 
(applicant). The applicant requests an easement to construct a hardened gravel trail and campsite area 
in Montana Creek Valley, Juneau, Alaska.  
 
The purpose of this notice is to extend the public comment period for ADL 109154 for an 
additional 30 days. DMLW received public comment extension requests from adjacent landowners 
affected by the proposed project. Therefore, the new deadline for submitting public comment is 
5:00 pm on May 20th, 2021.   

 
Please also note the following application clarification: The applicant proposes to construct a trail 
approximately 6,800 feet long, and approximately 8 feet wide. The original public notice and 
application documents indicated an easement width of 25 feet. The 25-foot easement width refers to 
the width of the requested easement corridor, not the constructed trail itself.  
 
The public is invited to comment on this activity. The purpose of this notice is to gather input before a 
decision is made on this activity. To ensure consideration, written comments must be emailed directly 
to the adjudicator at megan.hillgartner@alaska.gov, or received by the Division of Mining, Land and 
Water at Southeast Regional Land Office, P.O. Box 111020, Juneau, Alaska, 99811 on or before 5:00 
p.m. on the date noted above. Questions concerning this activity or requests to view the full 
application packet should be directed to Megan Hillgartner, Telephone:  907-465-3937, or e-mail: 
megan.hillgartner@alaska.gov. 
 
After review and adjudication, we may issue an authorization with stipulations for the activity.  The 
activity may be modified during the review and adjudication process. 
 
The Alaska Department of Natural Resources complies with Title II of the Americans with 
Disabilities Act of 1990. Individuals with disabilities who may need auxiliary aids, services or special 
modifications to comment should Megan Hillgartner by phone at 907-465-3937 or TDD 907-465-
3898. 
 
The DMLW, reserves the right to waive technical defects in this notice. 
 
 


